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Y5/6 KWIK CRICKET 

Dear Parents and Carers 

The children in Year 5/6 will be taking part in a Kwik Cricket tournament (9.30am – 
3.30pm) at Markington Cricket Club, on Tuesday 4th June 2019.  We look forward to 
this tournament each year, as it is always a huge amount of fun! 

Children will need to come to school in their PE kit, bring their packed lunch and a 
water bottle.  All jewellery must be removed and hair must be tied back.    

If your child requires a packed lunch from school, please let Mrs Walker know by 
Friday 24th May. 

The children will hopefully be back at school by 4pm; we will keep you informed you 
by text. 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Dixon 


